
 
Industrial Device Business Division 

Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

  

 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 

Sensor Checker CHX-SC2 

Dear valued customers, 

This letter is to notify you that the Sensor Checker CHX-SC2 will be discontinued due to discontinuation of its main 

parts. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

■End of order acceptance 

March 28, 2024 
 

■Discontinued product and recommended substitutes 

Discontinued product Recommended substitutes 

Sensor Checker 
CHX-SC2 
   Not available 

* Please note that due to changes in market conditions, it may be difficult to obtain parts and the order end 

date may be pushed forward. If the order end date is moved forward, we will inform you as soon as we 

know. 

 
■Applicable model 

 
Discontinued products Recommended substitutes 

Model No. Part No. Model No. Part No. 

Sensor Checker CHX-SC2           UCHXSC2 Not available 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Industrial Device Business Division, Panasonic 

Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The IA Product Team  



 
Industrial Device Business Division 

Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

  

 Product Discontinuation Announcement 

Power Supply Unit PS-18V-U 

 

Dear valued customers, 

This letter is to notify you that the Power Supply Unit PS-18V-U will be discontinued due to discontinuation of its 

main parts. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

■End of order acceptance 
March 28, 2024 
 

■Discontinued product and recommended substitutes 

Discontinued product Recommended substitutes 

Power Supply Unit 
PS-18V-U 

   Not available 

* Please note that due to changes in market conditions, it may be difficult to obtain parts and the order end 

date may be pushed forward. If the order end date is moved forward, we will inform you as soon as we 

know. 
 

■Applicable model 

 
Discontinued products Recommended substitutes 

Model No. Part No. Model No. Part No. 

Power Supply Unit PS-18V-U          UPS18VU Not available 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Industrial Device Business Division, Panasonic 

Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The IA Product Team 
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